
   A meeting of the Mountain View Alumni was held on 4/28/22 at the Mountain View Restaurant, 
Clifford at 5:00. In attendance were Lenny Evans, Kenny Decker, Diane Witko, Jasper Defazio and Phyllis 
Sanauskas. 
 
   The meeting was called to order by Lenny Evans. 
 
   Diane noted that the treasury balance is still $9876.57.  
 
   Committee Reports: 
   Audit, Legal & Policy nothing to report. 
   Memberships nothing to report. 
   Web Page nothing to report. 
   By Laws nothing to report. 
   Scholarships – Robert Klenk scholarship will be $705.00 this year.  As of this date we have not received 
any applicants. 
The Mountain View scholarship will be a total of $4090.00 this year, documents are in place with 
Community Foundation to allow us to split this scholarship. Therefore, 2 scholarships will be given @ 
$2045.00. The committee unanimously picked Maura Strickland and Victoria Pellew to receive the funds 
for this scholarship. 
 
Association Events: 
   The annual Mountain View Alumni Golf Tournament will be held on June 12th.  Diane awaits the flyers 
from Lucas in order to mail out May 2nd.  
Mike Andzulis will prepare the side dishes to go along with the chicken BBQ prepared by Taylors. 
Jim will have doughnuts and coffee available in the morning of the event. 
Lenny noted the special events/fund raiser hole will be for the girl’s basketball booster club. Lenny has  
checked in with several businesses in Nicholson for their donations. He has the arm’s length and the 
super arm’s length of tickets for the basket raffles ready and will also pick up golf balls from Dick’s as 
previously done in the past. 
 
Old Business: Noted above. 
 
New Business: None 
 
Date of next meeting will be Friday, June 3rd @ 7:00 at the golf course. 
Meeting was adjourned @ 5:50 with a motion from Diane and seconded by Jasper. 
      


